[bookmark: public_notice_language][bookmark: _GoBack]Facility Name:  Well #1 and #2	PWSID#: 4289094

Date:  August 2, 2024

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

MONITORING VIOLATION OF THE WATER TESTING SCHEDULE

Our water system violated a drinking water standard(s) over the past year. Even though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct these situations. 

We, the _1 City of Steamboat Rock Public Water Supply (include a description of the areas served if it is not evident from the supply name) are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During _2 June 2024 we did not monitor or test 
 3 Distribution System       for _4 Nitrate and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

What Happened? What is being done?
Testing was not completed on time.  New samples will be taken and sent in for testing.


For more information, please contact _5 City Hall at 641-868-2240.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.


1 – NAME OF PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY (PWS)
2 – FREQUENCY: MONTH, CALENDAR QUARTER, YEAR, ETC 
3 – NUMBER OF SAMPLES
4 – NAME OF CONTAMINANT
5 – NAME AND PHONE NUMBER OF LOCAL CONTACT

